
Meeting Minutes 

CPS School Governance Council  

September 21, 2023 

 

Vision: Building Legacies- One Student at a Time  

Mission: We inspire all students to build the skills and confidence to find their passions and 

achieve their goals.  

Members Present: Gina Bishop, Allison Nelson, Carolann Boulier, Jessica Childers, Nayeli Barrett, 

Angela Warlick, Jessica Stepp, Courtney Trussell, Katie Gobbi, Adam Nelson, Sarah Emerson 

Inspiration:  

“It is often the small steps, not the giant leaps, that bring about the most lasting change.” ~ HRM 

Queen Elizabeth II 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Approved  

Principal’s Report:  

• Enrollment- We currently have 1471 students enrolled.  

• Update on para positions- our two para positions have been filled.  

• Update on cell phone service- Central office and Mr. Paige are working on getting a 

quote. We are hoping for this to be resolved by the end of October.  

• Character breakfasts- will be split into two different days each month. We will have as 

many parking spots open as possible. Mr. Freeman will direct traffic to help with finding 

open spots.  

• Fall class parties- will be staggered. We will have as many parking spots open as 

possible. Parties will be throughout the week of October 23 or possibly into the next 

week.  

• Book character parade- will be on Friday, October 27th. We are hoping to have the parade 

at CHS. Students and staff will be bused to CHS. Parents will meet us there. Students will 

walk out from the football field, and the event will be streamed live. October birthday 

celebrations will need to be the Friday before book character day.  

• Book Fair- week of October 2-6th. Bartow Animal hospital will sponsor so that all 

students can receive a new book.  

• Allison will send a document to be thinking about our school’s image. Please preview 

this before our next meeting.  

Old Business:  

• Mailing awards to third grade students for honor roll was suggested.  

New Business:  

• Including fathers during Mother’s Day crafts this spring was suggested to celebrate all 

students and families.  

 

Upcoming meetings  

10/ 19/23 @ 7:15 


